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9™ January 2020

Local Development Team

Civic Headquarters
Lagan Valley Island an Sy Cotatiereagn
Lisburn KECETg,Office
BT27 4RL 10 JAN 200

File No

Local Development Plan 2032
Draft Plan Strategy

Dear Local Development Plan Team,

I am writing regarding the Local Development Plan 2032 on the Draft Plan Strategy
and wish to submit a comment regarding;

The supply of land and its atlocation to meet demand for housing
To recognise there is a requirement to go beyond existing land zoning
to include in the Local Development Plan new land zoning opportunities

I would like to bring where we live to your attention as the land surrounding our land
and property is being developed by new dwellings and housing developments.

1. There is a settlement boundary facing the front of our property

2. There is land zoned for housing that runs parallel with the back of our property

3. Building has commenced on the land zoned for housing that runs parallel to our
land at the back of our property

4. Planning permission has been granted for three more new dwellings in the
settlement opposite the front of our property

As you will see from the enclosed map our land of approximately 3.5 hectares is
situated in the middle between the settlement boundary on one side and the land zoned
for housing on the other side.

I would suggest that our land is in a prime position to facilitate future housing growth
and would request that you would consider this land to be included and zoned for
housing/development in the Local Development Plan.

I trust you will give our request careful thought and consideration.

Yours sincerely,












